Route 1, Box 39 Nov. 15,1969
83341

Dr. Alan Bryan

University of Alberta
Department of Anthropology
Zdmonton, Alberta, Canada

Dear Alan and Ruth:

Thank you so much for your excellent publication in Current
Anthropology. I am sending you some coples of the Technologlcal
dascription of the artifacts. I hope you will receilve them, as I am
not quite sure where to send them for I know you are on 3abbatical and
only have the Huston, Texas postmark. You sure do get around and am
certain you are making the most of your leave.

We certalinly agree that Mexico is a great place and hope to be
there during the montnh of December. We have had a hectlic ysar and are
sadly in need of a vacation and have not had a chance to zet South of
the Border in four years - so I think it is time.

This past summer I held a thirty day school on flaking techniques
and was delighted with the results. Apparently so was NSF for there
is now a great clamor to repeat the school next year and having the
students of 1969 return to lend a hand with the teaching. Will be
lookineg forward to it if the money comes thru.

We envy you your‘Sabbatlcal leave - will you get to Lima for the
congress., Would love to so, hut right now am hoping we can make the
meetings in Mexico City.

Had a nice but much too brief wvisit with David Lubbell when he
stoppsd on his way to Fdmonton., Hope to have more time with him.

Hope yvou find some exciting sites while on leave., Rosa Fung
wrote and sent som= 1lithic specimens from the Chilvateros dizging of
Drs. Josafina Ramos de Cos and Donald A butler which were verv interest-
ing. Maybe you can get to this site.

Pl=ase drope us a note if and when yvou have the time.

Your friends,

Don and HEvelyn
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